From: Mark Keaton

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C&H"s permit application

Date: Sunday, March 19, 2017 9:41:45 PM
Dear ADEQ,

| am contacting you to encourage you to approve C&H's permit application. C&H Hog Farm is a family owned and
operated farm and the farm is their livelihood. They have done everything that they were supposed to do to be in
compliance. The U of A Big Creek Research and Extension Team has been collecting data since September 2013
and have found no problems. Since there is no scientific evidence that the hog farm is causing any problem to the
environment, I'm in favor of ADEQ approving their permit application.

Sincerely,

Mark Keaton
Mountain Home, AR


mailto:mkeaton1979@outlook.com
mailto:Water-Draft-Permit-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us

